## Year 3 / 4 tennís tournament.

On Tuesday the 7th of May, four of our pupils went to

Our Ladies Queen of Peace High School in Skelmersdale to participate in a year 3 / 4 tennis tournament to play tennis against other schools in friendly matches. We played in six matches each. The people who played a part were Amy( class 3, year4), Edward (class3, year4), Isla(class2, year3) and last but not least, Max (class2, year3). We came 3<sup>rd</sup> out of six schools! We had lots of fun and it was a memorable event.

By Amy and Edward.